
From: Adam Roberts <Adam.Roberts@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Friday, August 23, 2024 11:46 AM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org>; Chasse Rehwinkel 

<Chasse.Rehwinkel@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: Gift Received - 39th Ward 

  

Good afternoon Executive Director Berlin and Comptroller Rehwinkel,  

  

I hope you both are well.  

  

Our office received a box of Baklava on 8.23.24 from a constituent.  

  

The "Yafa Baklava Assortment" is under $50 in value.  

  

The baklava was placed in the lobby of the 39th Ward Public Service Office for the enjoyment of visitors.  

  

Please let me know if I can provide any additional information or details.  

  

Thank you, 

Adam  

  

  

Adam Roberts 

39th Ward Public Service Office 

Alderman Samantha Nugent 

4200 W. Lawrence Avenue 

Chicago, Illinois 60630 

tel: 773.736.5594 

AldermanNugent.com 

  

https://aldermannugent.com/


Click here to sign up for our newsletter. 

  

  

 

http://eepurl.com/gCFwpz

